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July 28, 1980

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: Zion Station Units 1 and 2
Status of Implementation of
Elapsed Time Meters on Filter
Systems
NRC Docket Nos. 50-295 and 50-304

Reference (a): April 28, 1980 letter from D. L. Peoples
to H. R. Denton

Dear Mr. Denton:

Per Reference (a), Commonwealth Edison Company committeo to
providing the NRC Stafi a status of the effort to install elapsed time
meters for the various filter systems. The meters are necessary to
fully implement the proposed Technical Specifications contained in
Reference (a).

Currently, the elapsed time meters and other equipment
necessary to implement the meters have been procured. The
installation of the meters is on schedule and will be completed by
September 1, 1980.

One (1) signed original and thirty-nine (39) copies of this
letter are provided for your use.
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Very truly yours, |

-

( j+ N '
W. F. Naugh
Nuclear Licensing Administrator
Pressurized Water Reactors
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